Office of Superintendent of Schools October 8, 2003
Board Meeting of October 22, 2003

Merrett R. Stierheim, Superintendent of Schools

SUBJECT: RECOMMENDATIONS FROM THE “2+2+1” COMMITTEE AND
THE MIAMI-DADE LAND ACQUISITION AND FACILITIES
MAINTENANCE OPERATIONS ADVISORY BOARD

COMMITTEE: FACILITIES MANAGEMENT

Staff is attempting to facilitate meetings of the “2+2+1" Committee and of the Miami-
Dade Land Acquisition and Facilities Maintenance Operations Advisory Board, prior to
the School Board meeting of October 22, 2003. If these meetings occur, staff will
present a report of their combined recommendations to the School Board prior to its
meeting of October 22, 2003.





